Huna Totem meeting
re-elects officers

HOONAH--The HUNA TOTEM
Corporation held its annual
shareholders meeting on October
19 in Hoonah, and there were
no major changes in the election
of Corporate Officers.

Frank See was re-elected Chair-
man of the Board while John
Hinchman, Jr., was re-installed
as President. Elected to three
.year terms on the board of Di-
rectors were: James J. Austin,

Jr., Frank O. Williams, Jr., and
Johan A. Dybdahl. Austin ran
for the Board as an independent.

Huna Totem is the largest of
the Southeast Alaska Village
Corporations established pursu-
ant to the Alaska Native Land
Claims Settlement Act. The con-
clave was held in the Totem
Lodge, which is owned by the
Corporation.

Others serving on Huna To-
tem’s ten member Board of Di-
rectors are: Marlene Johnson,
Treasurer, Harvey Marvin, Ron-
ald Williams, Albert Dick and
Kenneth Grant. Frank O. Wil-
liams will serve as Vice Chair-
man, Dybdahl as Secretary and
Austin as Vice President.




